2012-2013 Annual Wellness Policy Review Report

Completed May 31, 2013 by Committee Chairperson, Food Services Director and District Nurse

A review of documents was completed for: PHS, BMS, and John Muir Elementary Schools.  Also, documents from Woodridge Primary, Endeavor and Fort Winnebago Elementary Schools in June 2013.
Needs:  

· Share who the building representatives are with all staff

· Identify at least one representative for each building to serve on the committee

· Committee members are notified by their Principals about committee expectations

· Add committee membership names to the web page
· Create a web page to share the work with the public

· Locate a link to the web page on the District website and each school’s website

· Remove pop from the vending machine located in the cafeteria hallway at BMS, even though it is not available during the school day.

· Increase communication to all about this policy and its components

Progress made to attain the goals:

· Policy was revised and approved by the School Board this year

· Committee representation was expanded to include student representatives, parent representatives and varying staff representation
· Wellness Policy Checklists were collected and reviewed in May 2013

· A start of school year implementation plan is being developed

· A collaboration with the UW Extension WI Nutrition Education Program for 3rd and 4th grade students at Muir and Rusch to have nutrition education in the classroom and parent take homes and a family night event is being developed
How policy compares to model policy:

· Components of our policy came from the required pieces identified by USDA
